
 

 

May 14, 2020 
 
 
 
Brent Lewis 
Landscape Architecture, Project Planning 
Facilities and Services 
1501 South Oak Street 
MC-800 
 
Sent via e-mail: bcl@illinois.edu 
 
Ryan Welch 
Superintendent of Grounds 
Facilities and Services 
1501 South Oak Street 
MC-800 
 
Sent via e-mail: rbwelch@illinois.edu 

Morgan White 
Associate Director of F&S for Sustainability 
Facilities and Services 
1501 South Oak Street 
MC-800 
 
Sent Via e-mail: mbwhite@illinois.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Brent, Ryan, and Morgan, 
 
Congratulations and many thanks to you and your team for the efforts that led to a fifth 
consecutive year of recognition as a Tree Campus USA.  
 
This honor is some much-needed good news this semester. And I believe that in these long days of 
social distancing and stay-at-home orders, our faculty, staff, students and visitors will have a new-
found appreciation and gratitude for our campus trees and natural spaces.  
 
Please share my gratitude and congratulations on this award with your team.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert J. Jones 
Chancellor 
 
c: M. Attalla 
 M. DeLorenzo 
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